
Play Reading—Virtual 

Update, July 2021. 

The Virtual Play Reading Group has continued to meet twice a month on 2nd and 4th 

Monday between 11.00a.m–12.00noon.  

Recently we have read “The Night of the Iguana” by Tennessee Williams and followed that 

with “A Streetcar Named Desire” by Tennessee Williams.  For a change of mood we are now 

reading “The Cocktail Party” by T. S. Eliot. 

I anticipate that the Play Reading Group will continue as a Virtual Group for the foreseeable 

future.  

If anyone wishes to join the Virtual Group, please contact me.  Anyone who is interested in 

joining the Group once we return to live meetings, please contact me and I will keep you 

informed when the situation changes. 

Maureen Wingham-Eaton 

Tel: 01449 771200  


